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Hi my name is Margret Molina and [ am disabled I was just reading the email you guys sent
out about the new revisions of the state parks and I really hope you don't take away the annual
camping pass me and my husband get one every year and being that we are both disabled and
have a limited income this really helps us to get out and enjoy our state so I really hope you
reconsider the annual pass ty
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